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If potential gun purchasers can pass a federal background check than the state has 

no right to further impede their ability to purchase a gun. This bill will just use more 

tax payer funds to attempt to limit the 2nd Amendment rights of Oregonians that are 

also strongly protected by the Oregon Constitution. Quit limiting the ability of women 

to defend themselves against potential predators. Vote NO on SB243 


